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Register for construction updates 

Stay up-to-date with works in your area by registering for updates at www.ksdupgrade.com.au  

You can also register to receive SMS alerts prior to high impact work near your property by contacting the 
team on 1800 084 383 or emailing us at info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

Why are these works happening? 

The Kingsford Smith Drive upgrade will improve the capacity of the road to meet the future needs of the traffic 
network on one of Brisbane’s busiest roads.  

The upgrade involves widening the road from four to six lanes between Theodore Street at Eagle Farm and 
Cooksley Street at Hamilton. It also includes improvement works between Cooksley Street and Breakfast Creek 

Road at Albion. 

Pedestrian and public transport changes 

 
From Tuesday 3 October 2017 for a period of up to three weeks, works to safely relocate public utility 

services will take place on the corner of Kingsford Smith Drive and Cooksley Street from Monday to Friday 
between 7am and 6pm.  

Works will involve the use of excavators, trucks and vacuum excavators to excavate a section of the footpath and 
install new electricity services. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained, with pedestrians diverted around the work site. Access to the outbound 
bus stop (Kingsford Smith Drive at Cooksley Street, stop 13/14) will be closed during this time (see map 

overleaf).  

Regular bus services will be accessed from stop 15, Kingsford Smith Drive at Toorak Road (approximately 150 
metres east). Signage will be in place to direct passengers.  

Driveway access for residents and businesses will be maintained at all times, under the direction of traffic control, 
where required.  

These changes will enable the project team to carry out the majority of work during the day to minimise the 
impact of consecutive night works on local residents. 

In the event of wet weather or unforeseen circumstances, this closure may extend to allow the work activity to be 

completed safely. 

More information 

For more information regarding planned construction activities, please contact the team on 1800 084 383 or 

email info@ksdupgrade.com.au 

http://www.ksdupgrade.com.au/
file://///apac.lendlease.com/lldata/KSD%20Site%20Office%20-%20BRS101/03%20PR-Marketing/LLE302%20External%20Communications/01%20Action%20Plans/General%20notifications/Monthly%20notofications%20-%20Drafts/2017.01/info@ksdupgrade.com.au
mailto:info@ksdupgrade.com.au
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